Laundry Facility

At the Board meeting held May 24, 2020 it was decided that the
front laundry facility will be available for owner's use on a limited
basis. Because COVID 19 is still a factor, the following rules for
usage will be in place.

Effective June 1st the laundry room in the front facility will be
available on a USE AT YOUR OWN RISK basis at pre scheduled
times. The Board has decided to implement 2-hour time-slots
twice per day. 9:00AM - 11:00AM and 1:00PM - 3:00PM.

Users will need to bring their own sanitizer/wipes to clean all
surfaces after use. (Eg. all dials, buttons, taps, doorknobs, broom
handle.... basically any surface touched must be sanitized at the
end of your time slot). Please also sweep the floor and bring your
own garbage bag for dryer sheets, lint & sanitizer wipes etc.
which you will need to take away with you when you leave.

Our Park Manager, Lila will have a sign-up sheet and those
wishing to schedule a time must call her at (403) 850-1427

She will let you in at your scheduled time and lock up after your
time slot is over. The facility will not be sanitized or cleaned by
the Park Managers or relief staff as PPE and appropriate training
are not available.

Users must remain at the facility during their scheduled time to
ensure no one else enters the laundry room.







